Paul Foley

From: IAN TEMPLE [i.m.temple@msn.com]
Sent: Monday, January 21, 2013 7:58 PM

To: foley@mvcommission.org; zba@westtisbury-ma.gov

Subject: Objection to Proposed Verizon Cell Tower on Tisbury Great Pond in West Tisbury

January 21, 2013

Martha's Vineyard Commission

P.O. Box 1447, Oak Bluffs, MA 02557

Attn: Mr. Paul Foley

Email: foley@mvcommission.org

Cc: West Tisbury Zoning Board of Appeals P.O. Box 278, West Tisbury, MA 02575 Attn: Julie Keefe, Board Administrator

Email: zba@westtisbury-ma.gov

Re: Objection to Proposed Verizon Cell Tower on Tisbury Great Pond in West Tisbury

Dear Mr. Foley,

There is no place like Martha's Vineyard when it comes to good stewardship of the land and quality of life. For 43 years our family has been spending summers here; for 34 years my parents have lived on Tisbury Great Pond.

Obviously, I am against the installation of a man made "tree" that would draw your attention by rising 40-50' above the current canopy. At this height it will be seen from all points across the great pond, the town, even from the beach. The first blemish on the landscape and it will remain for all to see, forever. And for what? Verizon gets yet another cellular tower so it can complete for still more profits. What a devastating cost for everybody, except Verizon, forever.

Sincerely yours,

Ian Temple 2102 Genoa Ct Loveland, CO 80538

No virus found in this message. Checked by AVG - www.avg.com

Version: 10.0.1430 / Virus Database: 2639/5541 - Release Date: 01/18/13